Reading Short Passage





Question 1 – 4 Short Passage

1. Why is Pranee living with her uncle?

- **1.** There is no badminton court in her village.
- 2. She has to play badminton for the school in town.
- 3. She has to go to school in town.
- 4. She has no father or mother.



1. Why is Pranee living with her uncle?

- **1.** There is no badminton court in her village.
- 2. She has to play badminton for the school in town.
- 3. She has to go to school in town.
- 4. She has no father or mother.



2. Pranee is studying in

- 1. Prathom 6
- 2. Matayom 1
- 3. Matayom 4
- 4. Matayom 6

2. Pranee is studying in

- 1. Prathom 6
- 2. Matayom 1
- 3. Matayom 4
- 4. Matayom 6

3. Which is true?

- **1.** Pranee likes badminton better than swimming.
- 2. Pranee is healthy, clever and hard-working.
- **3.** Pranee likes to play but she does not like to study.
- 4. Pranee does the housework and has no time to do homework.

1. Pranee likes badminton better than swimming.

2. Pranee is healthy, clever and hard-working.

3. Pranee likes to play but she does not like to study.

4. Pranee does the housework and has no time to do homework.

3. Which is true?

- **1.** Pranee likes badminton better than swimming.
- 2. Pranee is healthy, clever and hard-working.
- **3.** Pranee likes to play but she does not like to study.
- 4. Pranee does the housework and has no time to do homework.

4. What is a trophy?

- 1. a prize
- 2. a coin
- 3. a game
- 4. a trip

4. What is a trophy?

- 1. a prize
- 2. a coin
- 3. a game
- 4. a trip

Question 5 – 8

One day Fred went swimming in a canal. He dove to the bottom of the canal and came back up with a big wooden box. He opened it and found a jacket, two pairs of trousers, five shirts and three pairs of shoes. He put his hand into the right pocket of the jacket and took out a plastic bag full of coins.

In the pocket of one pair of trousers he found a pocket knife. In a pocket of a shirt he found a pair of glasses. He was very happy and took all the things home.

5. Where did Fred get the box?

- **1.** He found it while he was swimming.
- 2. He got the box open.
- 3. Someone left it at his house.
- 4. It was floating on the canal.

One day Fred went swimming in a canal. He dove to the bottom of the canal and came back up with a big wooden box. He opened it and found a jacket, two pairs of trousers, five shirts and three pairs of shoes. He put his hand into the right pocket of the jacket and took out a plastic bag full of coins. In the pocket of one pair of trousers he found a pocket knife. In a pocket of a shirt he found a pair of glasses. He was very happy and took all the things home.

5. Where did Fred get the box?

- **1.** He found it while he was swimming.
- 2. He got the box open.
- 3. Someone left it at his house.
- 4. It was floating on the canal.

6. How many shirts did he find?

1. 1 2. 2 3.3 4. 5



One day Fred went swimming in a canal. He dove to the bottom of the canal and came back up with a big wooden box. He opened it and found a jacket, two pairs of trousers, five shirts and three pairs of shoes. He put his hand into the right pocket of the jacket and took out a plastic bag full of coins. In the pocket of one pair of trousers he found a pocket knife. In a pocket of a shirt he found a pair of glasses. He was very happy and took all the things home.

6. How many shirts did he find?

1. 1 2. 2 3.3 4. 5



7. What did he do with those things?

- 1. He threw them into the canal.
- 2. He put them back in the box.
- 3. He took them home.
- 4. He left them near the canal.



One day Fred went swimming in a canal. He dove to the bottom of the canal and came back up with a big wooden box. He opened it and found a jacket, two pairs of trousers, five shirts and three pairs of shoes. He put his hand into the right pocket of the jacket and took out a plastic bag full of coins. In the pocket of one pair of trousers he found a pocket knife. In a pocket of a shirt he found a pair of glasses. He was very happy and took all the things home.

7. What did he do with those things?

- 1. He threw them into the canal.
- 2. He put them back in the box.
- 3. He took them home.
- 4. He left them near the canal.



8. What was in the pocket of one pair of trousers?

- 1. a knife
- 2. a plastic bag
- 3. coins
- 4. reading glasses

One day Fred went swimming in a canal. He dove to the bottom of the canal and came back up with a big wooden box. He opened it and found a jacket, two pairs of trousers, five shirts and three pairs of shoes. He put his hand into the right pocket of the jacket and took out a plastic bag full of coins. In the pocket of one pair of trousers he found a pocket knife. In a pocket of a shirt he found a pair of glasses. He was very happy and took all the things home.

8. What was in the pocket of one pair of trousers?

- 1. a knife
- 2. a plastic bag
- 3. coins
- 4. reading glasses

Question 9 – 12

9. How old is Maggie?

- **1.** She is eleven years old.
- 2. She is twelve years old.
- 3. She is thirteen years old.
- 4. She is fifteen years old.

9. How old is Maggie?

- **1.** She is eleven years old.
- 2. She is twelve years old.
- 3. She is thirteen years old.
- 4. She is fifteen years old.

10. How many boys and girls came to the party?

- 1. 3 boys and 4 girls
- 2. 4 boys and 3 girls
- 3. 3 boys and 3 girls
- 4. 4 boys and 4 girls

10. How many boys and girls came to the party?

- 1. 3 boys and 4 girls
- 2. 4 boys and 3 girls
- 3. 3 boys and 3 girls
- 4. 4 boys and 4 girls

11. What did her mother give her?

- 1. a basket
- 2. a new bicycle
- 3. a music box
- 4. a box of water colours



11. What did her mother give her?

- 1. a basket
- 2. a new bicycle
- 3. a music box
- 4. a box of water colours



12. Where did the cake come from?

- 1. Her mother made it.
- 2. Her friends brought it.
- 3. It came from a bakery.
- 4. Maggie baked it.



12. Where did the cake come from?

- 1. Her mother made it.
- 2. Her friends brought it.
- 3. It came from a bakery.
- 4. Maggie baked it.



Reading Short Passage



